McGill Anibersity
Department of Neurosurgery

Royal Victoria Wospital
Montreal

11th April 1930.

SenorDon Pio Del Rio-Hortega,
Plaza de lasSalesas, 8,
MADRID.

Dear Don Fio, .

I was delighted to receive both of your manuscripts
and congratul®te you very much on the splendid chapters which
you have sent“to me. I will let you know when the publishers
have the book in readiness. I appreciate very much your co-
operation. .

May I have your permission to copy one of the illus-
trations from your last work on oligodendroglia? I should like
to place this picture in my chapter on neuroglia. I shall, of
course, give full eredit to you for having prepared the picture.

If it is not asking too much of you,I should be deligh-
ted to receive reprints of your work since I left Madrid.

I congratulate you particularly on the remarkably fine
photomicerographs which have appeared in your recent publications.

With kindest regards to &ll of my friends in Madrid,

Yours very sincerely
&7 W

WGP/HL.



